Springbank Estate Saggart Co Dublin

9th May 2016

Person In Charge
South Dublin Count Council

Re: Erection Of Palisade Fence In Springbank Estate, Saggart, Co Dublin

To Whom It May Concern,

Please find attached 2 petitions signed by the vast majority of households (80+ %) in Springbank Estate.

Both petitions refer to the recent erection of a palisade fence by South Dublin County Council to the North side of Springbank Estate, and adjoining Rathcoole Park.

The 1st petition points out that the vast majority of residents were not informed about the erection of the Fence and wish for access to be returned, and fence removed.

The 2nd petition points out that the vast majority of residents would prefer the fence be replaced with a more permanent and safe access to Rathcoole Park via a footbridge or similar.

Background:

The area where the fence is now erected prevents access to what for many years was an amenity for all residents in Springbank Estate. Last Year there was a meeting with SDCC and a small group of residents of the Springbank Estate about blocking this access to this area. At this meeting SDCC were told that ALL residents of Springbank were in favour of this procedure. This is not true, as verified in the 1st petition attached.

In fact the vast majority of residents in this estate were unaware such meetings or decisions took place, before during or after the erection of said fence. Also the vast majority of residents of Springbank Estate state that this small group of residents do not speak on their behalf (Also in 1st petition attached.)

As access is now restricted to the area, residents are un happy (Including a lot of young children and elderly) that they have lost this amenity and have no choice but to access Rathcoole Park via the main road.

The 2nd petition attached is to request that SDCC could look favourably at an alternate solution for the future

Yours Sincerely

The Residents Of Springbank

Springbank Estate And Access To Amenity

Petition to SDCC requesting access to Rathcoole Park from Springbank Estate Via Footbridge Or Similar

Dear household,

A new fence was erected to the northern side of the estate, and the majority of residents in Springbank were not made aware of same, before during or after erection. Access to this area is now restricted to you, [You must request key from S Delaney] and only use it for water bedding.

So access is no longer immediate, and not everyone feels OK about the fact you have to request access to an amenity where previously you did not. So a historical and well used amenity of this estate has been lost to you, your children and you have no option but to access Rathcoole park and beyond via the main road.



Springbank Estate

New SDCC fence And gate

With this in mind here is a petition to let SDCC know that we would much prefer permanent and easy access to the park at this location instead of the current situation via footbridge or similar.

It's also a good time to share email address so we all can be updated easily and share important information via neighbours.ie or similar web media.





complete." Regards, Oisin Egan

Executive Park Superintendent

Fwd: Re.: Enquiry received 20/01/2016 - Inbox - 'Yahoo Mail'

		Search Mail Search Web des Account Infc ▼
Inbox Cor	ntacts Notepad	Calendar Switch to the newest Yahoo Mail
Compose		Delete Reply Reply All Forward Actions ▼ Apply Previous Next
Inbox (21)		
Drafts (1)		Fwd: Re.: Enquiry received 20/01/2016 Friday, 22 January, 2016 14:40 From: "vevega" <vevega@gmail.com></vevega@gmail.com>
Sent		To: "SpringBank Des" springBank Des springBank Des
	[Empty]	Full Headers Printable View
Spam		
Trash	[Empty]	—— Forwarded message —— From: < <u>cccounter@sdublincoco.ie</u> >
My Folders	[Edit]	Date; 22 Jan 2016 14:38 Subject; Re.: Enquiry received 20/01/2016 To: < <u>vevega@gmail.com</u> > Co:
		SDCC Customer Contact System
		Dear Joe.
		Springbank; The erection of this fence was requested by the residents living in Springbank. Both the District Supervisor for the area and Foreman attended a meeting last year Springbank in which 10 residents attended requesting the erection of the fence. These residents were representing the estate and they were complaining about cars coming into their cul de sac and parking and using this area as a short cut. Football teams were also parking here at weekends and cutting across this area to the Park. This parking was also preventing locals from getting in or out of the estate. Mrs O Toole, Mrs Brady, Mr Pooch, Mr Defaney were some of the people heading up the association from Springbank. This request for fencing was made over a number of months to allow for any people to object to the railing going up. The residents were persistent and adamant that all Springbank were in favour of the erection of the Palisade fence. After the erection the residents even requested
		additional works to extend the railing further down the bank which was also done. The keyholder is Seamus Delaney who lives opposite the gate and he says anyone who wants access may have the key from him. Access is mainly for water to water bedding in the estate. Another reason they wanted the fence was to prevent dumping at this location. All Dublin Fencing erected the fence. We have received no complaints from any residence only thanks for the works complete." Regards, Oisin Egan Executive Park Superintendent
		Please note:
		The Information in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee. Access to this email by anyone else is unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify the sender or postmaster@sdublincoco.ie. This message has been swept by Anti-Virus software.
		Is eolas faoi rún an t-eolas atá sa ríomhphost seo agus d'fhéadfadh go mbeadh sé faoi phribhléid ó thaobh an dlí de. Is don té ar seoladh chuige/chuici agus dósan/dise amháin an t-eolas. Nl ceadmhach do dhuine ar bith eile rochtain a bheith aige/aici ar an ríomhphost seo. Murar duit an ríomhphost seo tá nochtadh, cóipeáil, dáileadh ná aon ghníomh eile a dhéanamh nó aon ghníomh eile a fhágáil gan déanamh ar iontaoibh an ríomhphoist seo toirmiscthe ort agus d'fhéadfadh siad sin a bheith neamhdhleathach. Má fuair tú an teachtaireacht leictreonach seo trí earráid téigh i dteagmháil, le do thoil, leis an té a sheol í nó le postmaster@sdublincoco.ie. Glanadh an teachtaireacht seo le bogearraí Frithvíreas.

Delete Reply Reply All Forward Actions

▼ Apply Previous